
Ver 3 – 8 Aug 2021 

THE WORSHIPFUL SOCIETY OF APOTHECARIES, LIVERY COMMITTEE 

 

ANNUAL CAROL SERVICE 

St Andrew-by-the-Wardrobe, St Andrew's Hill, London, EC4V SDE 

 Monday, 6th December 2021, at 6.30 p.m.  

 

Apothecaries, their family and friends are most welcome to join our seasonal 
celebration. 

Following the Service, there will be a Supper in the Hall and places can be 
booked using the form below.  Due to the limitation of spaces booking will be 

on a first come basis. 

Proceeds of the collection during the Service will be shared between 
supporting the Church of St Andrew-by-the-Wardrobe and the Apothecaries 

General Charity Fund. 

 
Booking Form 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Booking: To reserve one or more places please complete this form and return 
by email to Lizbevan99@gmail.com or by post to Dr Liz Bevan, Cygnet House, 
Swan Yard, East Street, Coggeshall, Colchester CO6 1SJ. 
 
Please reserve …….. place(s) for me @£75 per person.  
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Either I shall pay by bank transfer:           

‘WSA Livery Committee’, Sort Code: 40-46-08; Account no: 92018829  
Please reference with: your surname and “Carols”. 
 
Or I enclose my cheque for £ ............   

Please make payable to ‘WSA Livery Committee’  
 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY: 

Society Member’s Name: ………………………..………………………………………………………        

Address:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Post Code: ……………………………………………………… 

Email: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Mobile No: ………………………………………………. 

Please state Title, full name and any special  dietary requirements for each 
guest:  

Guest: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Guest: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Guest: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

All applications and receipts of money will be acknowledged.            
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
Do not assume a booking has been made until you receive confirmation. 
Cancellations cannot be accepted after 29th November; however, substitutions 
can be made at any time.  If you prefer to receive confirmation by Royal Mail, 
please send a stamped address envelope with your booking form. 


